
Attn : Rep. Mitch Greenlick 
 
RE: House Bill 2797 (Taylor’s Law) 
 
Dear Representative Greenlick, 
 
I writing to urge you to support House Bill 2797, also known as Taylor’s Law.  Passing this law will hold 
drug dealers more accountable and better match the sentence to the crime.  Thank you for your time 
and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa Newton-Klucevek 
Portland, OR 97229 
 
 
 
--  
Taylor's Law 
 


